
Response to: Proposal to apply Code powers to the Hen Beudy Services Limited  

Respondent: Name withheld  

5G has not been safety tested and therefore the precautionary principle should apply. Carte 
blanche to override local objections to 5G masts and transmissions should not be given to 
the telecoms company 


